DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Washington, D.C. 20520
Fevruary 7, 1968

MEMORANDUM FOR MR. WALT W. ROSTOW
THE WHITE HOUSE

Subject: Proposed letter to Former Prime Minister
of Denmark from the President.

Enclosed is the proposed text of a letter from the
President to former Prime Minister Krag. In view of the
close cooperation we enjoyed with Denmark during the Krag
regime and in view, as well, of the personal friendship
between the President and Mr. Krag, the Department of State
recommends that the President send the enclosed letter to

Mr. Krag on the occasion of his leaving office.

The Under Secretary has approved this drait.
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Enclosure:

Proposed letter.




